
 

 

Three-day International Seminar 
On 

Contribution of Non-Muslims to the Arabic Studies 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

It is a matter of great pleasure and privilege to inform you that the Department of Arabic, University 

of Gour Banga is going to organize a Three-day International Seminar on “Contribution of Non-

Muslims to the Arabic Studies” in blended mode scheduled to be held on 21-23 November, 2024. The 

first day (21st November, 2024) will be in offline mode at the Najeeb Mahfuz Hall, Department of 

Arabic, UGB at 10.00 am onwards and the rest two days (22nd & 23rd November, 2024) will be in 

online mode. The Hon’ble Vice chancellor, UGB has given his kind consent to inaugurate the 

programme. 

On behalf of the seminar organizing committee, I cordially invite you to participate in the said seminar 

and share your valuable views on the subject. 

Your sincerely, 

 

(Dr. Md. Najmul Haque) 

Head, Department of Arabic, 

UGB, Malda         
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